Our Ref: KH/LS/Open Evening

3rd September 2024



Open Evening

Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome to the new school year. I hope that the new term has started well for everyone.

As always at the start of the academic year, we have a busy schedule ahead. The first event on the calendar is **Open Evening, which is taking place on Thursday 12**th **September 2024** between 5.30pm - 8.30pm. This means that the school will close early to pupils on this day so that the site can be prepared to receive future pupils and parents.

Dismissal times for pupils are as follows: Years 7, 11 & 6th Form will be dismissed at 12.35pm Years 8, 9 & 10 will be dismissed at 12.40pm

The school buses will run. There will be two departure times for the school buses for the two dismissal times.

Pupils will be invited to act as ambassadors during the evening. Any pupils who wish to volunteer will bring a separate letter home for parental permission.

If pupils in receipt of Free School Meals require a packed lunch, they can be collected from the Bistro before a pupil's departure from school. If you would like your child to collect a packed lunch and they are in receipt of free school meals, please send an email to postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk with your child's name and form to make the request no later than Wednesday 11th September 2024.

If you have any queries, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely,

Kethom

Mrs K Hibbs Headteacher







